
 

 

 

Thursday 3rd September 2020 

 

 

Dear Class of 2020, 

We are writing to you in advance of your Leaving Certificate results which are due this Monday 7th 

September 2020, followed swiftly by CAO Round 1 offers on Friday 11th September 2020. 

 

As we have already posted into your Sixth Years 2019-2020 Team each Class of 2020 student will need 

their examination number and their portal password.  Students can click the forgotten password option, 

but it would be best that if you have forgotten your password that you organise this before Monday so 

that at 9am you have everything ready to go. The Helpline for Portal is 1800 111135 or 1800 111136 or 

you can email lcsupport2020@education.gov.ie 

 

In these very unusual times, we are sorry that we are not welcoming you here into school to collect your 

results. 

 

However, in order to continue to support you all we have decided to keep your Sixth Years 2019-2020 

Team and your Loreto Clonmel email address active until the end of September.  Also, Ms Williams would 

like you all to know that she will be available to talk with you, either on the phone or via a Teams call, if 

you have any queries relating to CAO offers or other third level considerations.  You may well not have 

any queries immediately and she would like you to know that even after a few days of the CAO offers if 

arise, questions will be available to help you. 

 

Ms Williams has already uploaded to your Sixth Years 2019-2020 Team “The Class of 2020 The Results 

Are Out, What Now? A Guide For Parents & Students” so it might be a good idea to have a read through 

this information. 

 

To contact Ms Williams please email reception@loretoclonmel.ie or phone (052) 6121402 and she will 

return your email/call as soon as possible. 

 

Class of 2020, we would like you to know that exam results don't define your life.  It is who you are that 

defines it.  There are all kinds of opportunities out there, to study, to work, to do things you like, to do 

things that help you grow.  Your path does not have to be conventional.  Carve it yourself - work hard, 

stay focussed and be positive. 
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Remember – once a Loreto student always a Loreto student!  We are so very proud of each and every one 
of you – our Class of 2020.  Best wishes for all that your future holds.   
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
 

 

Anne Mc Grath,     Sarah Rice,     
Principal      Deputy Principal  

 

Our prayer for you: 
 
All that is ahead in your future allows further love, laughter and learning. 
 
Open your minds to the possibilities that this coming year holds. 
Open your eyes to the wonder of each new day. 
 
Fill each of you with love, hope and joy so that you have a fresh enthusiasm 
and a heart that is excited to learn and grow. 
 

 
 
 
 

HSE Advice 
Further advice is available at this link 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

https://www2.hse.ie/coronavirus/

